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Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT) 
(SCOTLAND) REGULATIONS 2017 
REQUEST FOR A ‘SCOPING OPINION’ UNDER REGULATION 14 
 
PROPOSAL:  Scoping Request for the proposed development of a semi-closed containment 
salmon farm and supporting shore base 
SITE ADDRESS: North Of Lurignish Farm Appin Argyll And Bute PA38 4BN  
 
The Council has been approached with a request for an environmental assessment “Scoping 
Opinion” for the above prospective development.  
 
Regulation 14 requires the Council, in producing a “Scoping Opinion” to set out the environmental 
considerations  which ought to be assessed in any environmental report submitted in support of a 
future planning application; having liaised with appropriate consultees in the process. This is 
therefore an opportunity for you to identify issues by viewing the documents associated with the 
proposal in order that they may be reviewed as part of the preparation of an Environmental Report 
by the prospective applicants.  In the event of an application being submitted, you will be re-
consulted with full details of the application, including the Environmental Report. 
 
The documents can be viewed by entering Our Ref (at the top of this letter) into the search field of 
Argyll and Bute Council’s Public Access system at: 
https://publicaccess.argyll-bute.gov.uk/online-
applications/search.do?action=simple&searchType=Application 
Then navigate through to view the associated document. 
 
Details of any considerations which you would wish to see addressed by the Environmental Report 
and any advice or guidance which you would wish to be conveyed to the prospective developers in 
this regard, should be provided within 21 days of this letter to the Scottish Government address 
detailed above or electronically to centralvalidationteam@argyll-bute.gov.uk. 
 
If you require additional details about the project, please contact planning.hq@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
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Please be advised any disruption to service delivery and information on amended ways of 
working due to ongoing Covid-19 restrictions is available online at https://www.argyll-
bute.gov.uk/coronavirus-planning-and-building-standards  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Central Validation Team 
Development and Economic Growth 
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